
As a Connecticut taxpayer I implore you to vote no on Bill LCO No.  3471. 
 
My vote for you depends on how you vote for this bill.   
 
Our police deserve all the protection necessary to protect the citizens of this state.  We have all seen 
what is happening in Chicago, Portland, NYC, Seattle, and many other large cities across the USA.  Our 
police deserve our support and protection. 
 
Andrea Pizone-Novia 
190 Park Street #2 
New Canaan, CT 
06840 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 


